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 Objection

Comments My objections to this planning proposal are based purely on the detrimental effect this will impact 
towards the health and safety of the local people and residents. 
Secondly, the road infrastructures both locally and nationally that will need to be burdened with 
thousands of additional HGV vehicular traffic movements to and from the Rock Common quarry  
immediately impacting the A24 and A283 and beyond.  
The extreme poor levels of air quality that are an everyday experience to residents and local people in 
Washington, Storrington villages and surrounding areas, due to the levels of Nitrogen Dioxide, PM10 
and PM2.5 particulates from vehicular movements at this present time, the cause and effects this will 
have on future air quality due to the increase in HGV movements. 
The impact on wildlife in general, now the original plans (that go back some years), if not the case, 
will see an incredible detrimental effect on the opportunity to put 'something back' for the good of 
nature and wildlife will be sad.    
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